
  

Athletics for the Disadvantaged

On April 11, 2017 a cheque for $500.00 was presented by Lion Lyle Roe
(right) to A.D.S.S. Principal, Rob Souther, to assist with athletic programs
for the disadvantaged. President, Lion Dianna Dalton, displays a sign
acknowledging a contribution by B.C. Gaming.
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